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Clare Primary School
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www.clareprimary.com

     Miss S Lindsay (Principal)


Monday, 1st March, 2021.
Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are delighted to be able to welcome some of our pupils back to school, we only wish we were in the position to welcome all our pupils back and have a full time return to face to face teaching. 

P1 – P3 will be returning 8th – 19th March from 9am to 2pm.  The arrangements are as follows:

· P1 will enter through the side doors of the school, as normal and work in their P1 class with Mrs Martin and Mrs Hull.

· P2/3 will enter through the library doors of the school, as normal and work in their P2/3 class with Mrs Turkington, Mrs Harbinson, Miss Hawthorne and Miss Agg.

· The 5 P3 children from Mrs Reid’s class will join P2/3 just for this short period of face to face teaching. Mrs Reid will remain working on Seesaw with the majority of the class in P4.  To support the wellbeing of the P3 children in this class, they will be in with Mrs Turkington who is familiar to them and the children will be with the remainder of their peers rather than in a room with an unfamiliar substitute teacher. As the children have not been together since December and will be having a break until after the Easter holidays, there is not an issue with the bubble system in place.

· Healthy break will not be available and so children are to bring a healthy snack to school with them, apart from Fridays when they may bring a treat for their snack.

· School meal services will be offered to children in P1 – P3.  Dinners will be served in the classrooms. I am waiting on the menu choices for these two weeks and will contact you as soon as I have any further information. 

· P1-3 will return to remote learning for the week beginning 22nd March until the start of the Easter holidays and will then return to full-time face-to-face teaching after the Easter holidays.

Please note the school will be closed to ALL children on
Wednesday 17th March for St Patrick’s Day.

P4-P7 will continue with remote learning on Seesaw. Pack collection and reading book drop off will continue on Fridays as normal for these classes.

It is essential social distancing is maintained at all times when visiting school premises. If you need to speak to a member of staff for any reason please telephone or email to schedule a time. I respectfully request you wear a mask when out of your car and do not congregate at the school gates to talk with others.  These are uncertain times and I simply want to do the best I can to keep our school community safe.
Kind regards,

Shona Lindsay (Principal)
